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Melissa Harmon 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P. O. Box 191 
Victor, CO  80860 
 
 
Re: Cresson Project, Permit M-1980-244 Notice of Addendum Receipt;  
 Technical Revision TR-103 
 
Dear. Ms. Harmon: 
 
On May 14, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Addendum to our 
approved Technical Revision TR-103 for the Cresson Project Permit M-1980-244.  TR-103 was 
approved on June 4, 2018.  The submitted addendum addresses the following:  

Specifying updated stacking recommendations 
The Division is reviewing your revision submittal for adequacy.  The decision due date is scheduled 
for June 13, 2020.  We will contact you if additional information is needed. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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